
 

 

 
NEWS OF THE DAY 

MAY 25, 2022 – 6:20 p.m. 

RESTORATION OF ELECTRICITY:  Information 

What you should know: 
 Further to our communication concerning the power outage of May 21, the Municipality would like to 

inform you that Hydro Quebec teams are continuing to work on restoring electricity in the sectors that 
are still without power. 

 
 We understand that Hydro Quebec is currently working with several crews in the area of Tremblay and 

Pères-Dominicains Roads and will continue the recovery work for the following roads. 
 

Road % restored per road Expected date of recovery 
   
Des Bouleaux 10 % Wednesday, May 25th  
Des Colombes 10 % Wednesday, May 25th  
Desjardins  Thursday, May 26 
Pointes aux Roches  To be determined 
Du Phare  To be determined 
des Quatre-Saisons Ave.  To be determined 
Vieille Pompe Ave.  To be determined 
Dollard  To be determined 
Bélisle  To be determined 
Sapinière and des Plages Ave.  To be determined 
Braun  To be determined 
McKay and Kawartha  To be determined 
Sumac  To be determined 
Dubois  To be determined 
Davis  To be determined 

 
 We will keep you informed of the progress of the work. 
 
 In case of an urgent problem, you can contact the mayor Mr. Roger Larose (819) 955-1621. 
 
Where to inquire: 

 Municipality of Pontiac’s Website: www.municipalitepontiac.com; 
 Municipality of Pontiac’s Facebook account: www.facebook.com/pontiacmun. 
 Power outages – Hydro-Québec https://pannes.hydroquebec.com/poweroutages/  
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